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Proud To Be GI
During this very challenging time, I am more proud to be a healthcare worker
and Proud to be GI! This is what we commit to do everyday, to care for
others. We do not stop doing our procedures until we've accomplished our
tasks, whether its removing polyps, stopping a bleed, removing food bolus,
staging a pancreatic cancer, removing a CBD stone and many more. But, we
all can not do this without the support of our loved ones, who make sure
everyone is doing well at home so we can do what we do best at work.This is
the time to appreciate and celebrate our spouses, partners, family and co-
workers for the hard work and sacrifices we do. To all our GI family, thank you
and be safe!

Visit our Website

PPE is the Key!

Know and follow your hospital guideline on how to
protect yourself from COVID-19.
Resources:

1. World Health Organization - Rational use of
protective equipment for coronavirus
disease 2019 (COVID-19)

2. CDC COVIR-19 website

Up Coming Events
Colo-rectal Cancer Awareness
Month - March

GI Nurses and Associates Week
- March 22-28, 2020
Appreciation Breakfast and Mini
Conference - postponed, date
to be announced

SGNA Annual Conference
May 17-19, 2020

NTSGNA Annual Roundup
September 12, 2020

http://ntsgna.org


Let's Celebrate!
Congratulations to our GI Tech

2019 Scholars!

Holly Booth - Advanced
Associate Certificate
Aletha Jackson - Advanced
Associate Certificate

From,
The officers of NTSGNA


